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Johnson-Brock School Board meets 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock School Board approved a contract for Special
Education Services with Educational Service Unit #4 in Auburn for the 2024-25
school year when they met Monday evening in an amount of $138,069.

Board members also voted to regretfully accept the resignation of high school
math teacher Ryan Zuhlke at the end of the current school year.

Superintendent Jeff Koehler reported to the Board that there are 20 Pre-School
students currently signed up for each of the 3 and 4 year old classes for the next
school year.

Koehler also reported that he will be submitting a grant to receive funds for
safety and security to upgrade the bell and PA systems and also a kick lock door
system.
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